TOWN OF NORFOLK
ASSESSOR’S OFFICE

The Town of Norfolk is conducting a Revaluation for the October 1, 2024,
Grand List. The Town has contracted with E-Quality Valuation Services LLC to
assist with the Revaluation. Taxpayers will be receiving a Data Mailer in the
mail in the next few weeks. Please review the information on the Data Mailer
and fotlow the instructions included to assure that your upcoming property
value will be correct.

There will also be representatives of E-Quality conducting inspections and
taking photographs of properties throughout the town. If there are any

guestions, please contact the Assessors office at 860-542-5287, or the
Selectman’s office at 860-542-5829



